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IFB NO. 100313-FY17-18 

ANNUAL TREE MAINTENANCE SERVICES 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

October 26, 2016 
 

Please note the following responses to the questions received:  
 

1. Concerning Addendum No. 1, Item 3: We are required by law to stay away from high 
tension power lines 10 feet +. We do not have any certifications to work closer than 
that. Is that sufficient? 
 
ANSWER: “Copy of certifications for proposed personnel and equipment for 
work around high voltage power lines” has been removed as required 
documentation to be submitted with your bid.  Contractors must have working 
knowledge of the Virginia Department of Labor and Industry Virginia 
Occupational Safety and Health (VOSH) Program Tree Trimming Operations, 
16VAC25-73.  

 
Bidders must take due notice and be governed accordingly. This addendum must be 
acknowledged as indicated in the Invitation for Bid or your Bid may not be considered. If you 
have already submitted a bid, please submit your acknowledgement of this addendum under 
separate cover. 
 

 
For the Town of Leesburg, 
Octavia Andrew 
Chief Procurement Officer 
oandrew@leesburgva.gov 
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